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Pinedene School
Fax: (016) 982-3857

PO Box 626
Vanderbijlpark 1900

PINEDENE PRIMARY SCHOOL

NOTICE 29 OF 2022: Controlled Test Series

15 November 2022

Dear Parents,

Our Grade 7 learners have already started their last test series yesterday (Monday). Grade 4, 5 and 6
will join in on Thursday, 17 November 2022.

School times for the next two weeks are changed as follows:
Grade R — 3 — normal closing times.

Grade 4 — 7: As from THURSDAY, 17 NOVEMBER — SCHOOL CLOSES AT 13H30 (To facilitate transport
arrangements, as neighbouring schools will be dismissing their learners between 13h00 and 13h30.)

PLEASE MAKE THE NECESSARY ARRANGEMENTS — REMEMBER THAT YOU (OR THE TRANSPORT)
MUST WAIT FOR YOUR CHILD — IT IS NOT CORRECT FOR A CHILD TO HAVE TO WAIT AFTER SCHOOL

FOR THEIR PARENTS / TRANSPORT.
Also, these learners need to get home to study for the next day.

Good luck to all our learners! ©

Kind regards

Bea Du Pont (Principal)



